bp

Remediation Management Services Company

4 Centerpointe Drive, Suite 200
La Palma, CA 90623

February 13, 2020
VIA U.S. MAIL

Richard Fitzgerald
Department of State Lands
775 Summer St, Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-1279

Sarah Greenfield

Portland In-Water Coordinator

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600
Portland, OR 97232-4100

Sean Sheldrake RPM

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Sixth Avenue, Suite 155, M/S DOC-01
Seattle, WA 98101

Re: Data Report, 2019 Former Terminal 22T Sediment Investigation, Portland, Oregon

Dear Mr. Fitzgerald, Ms. Greenfield, and Mr. Sheldrake,

I am writing you on behaif of Atlantic Richfield Company and BP Products North America Inc.
Remediation Management Services Company performed a sediment investigation in the Willamette River
adjacent to the former BP West Coast Products terminal in July 2019. The former BP West Coast
Products Terminal 22T is located at 9930 NW St. Helens Road, Portland, Oregon. Access to the
sediment investigation sampling area was granted under DSL Access Agreement 62047-AA. The Data
Report describing the activities completed and data collected during this sediment investigation is
included in the accompanying CD.

Please contact me at 714-815-8971 if you have any questions concerning the Data Report.

Sincerely,
W‘a—f
Kyle Christie

Liability Business Manager
Remediation Management Services Co.

Enclosure



